








Wednesday, October 15, 2014 
 

5:15 PM   Blessing of the Bell Tower, Nativity Parish Memorial               
                 Prayer Garden, Flag Pole and Gezella Stations of the                     
                 Cross 

 
5:30 PM   50th Anniversary Mass Celebrated by   
                 Bishop David L. Ricken & Fr. Jack Harper &  
                 Dcns. Michael Schmidt, Kevin DeCleene  & John Bundra
       (past priests are invited to concelebrate) 
 
7:00 PM   Dinner at the Stadium View Banquet Hall 
                  followed by a Commemorative Program 

***************************************************************** 

Reservations are necessary for the Dinner 
Deadline: October 1,  2014 

 

Cost:  $13.00 per person includes gratuity 
 

Tickets can be purchased in the Parish office weekdays from 8AM - 4PM 
or in the Narthex on Weekend Masses. 

 
Payments can be made by Cash, Credit Card or Check 

Make check payable to Nativity Parish  
*****************************************************************

Checks can be mailed to: 
Nativity Parish, 2270 S. Oneida Street, Green Bay, WI  54304 

***************************************************************** 

Please join us for our special celebration on October 15th  
commemorating our Parish’s 50 years. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NATIVITY PARISH CELEBRATING 50 YEARS 1964-2014 

NATIVITY OF OUR LORD PARISH 
 

  50TH ANNIVERSARY MASS CELEBRATION 

Socializing & conversation 

with the clergy that  

served at Nativity the past  

50 years! 

Get acquainted with our current Parish  Staff and  reminisce with past employees! 

    Questions call Judy @ 499-3248 or Vicki at the Parish Office @ 499-5156 
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SUNDAY MORNING HOSPITALITY 
There will be coffee and donut holes after the  

8:30 AM & 10:15 AM Masses . 

 
 
 
PRAYER GARDEN BRICKS 
“Help pave the way to Pray” 
There is still time to order a brick for your loved one. If you want 
to remember someone special or buy a brick for yourself, please go 
to our website, at www.nativityparish.com and click on the brick 
picture. Order forms are available in the Narthex and Parish Office. 
If you have any questions, please call Vicki at 499-5156. 
 

 
 
 
 

Have you checked out our Prayer Garden? 
Come take a walk on our pathway to prayer. 

 

COOKBOOKS 

Cost: $10.00; CD’s - $5.00 —LIMITED SUPPLY...Don't miss out. 
Nativity’s 50th Anniversary Cookbooks are for sale. This personalized 
collection and Clergy’s favorites will be a treasured keepsake for the 
next 50 years!  Whether you make every meal for your family or 
simply like experimenting every now and again, 
cookbooks are a great source for new recipes. This 
edition includes the History of Nativity along with 
Ingredient Substitutions; Herbs & Spices; Counting 
Calories; Table Settings and recipes from our very own 
Families. 
 

Cookbooks make great gifts and can be purchased in the Narthex at our 
weekend masses or weekdays in the Parish office 8:00 am – 4:00 pm. 
 

SAVE THE DATE!!! 
Wednesday, October 15, 2014, 5:30 PM 
50th Anniversary Mass with Bishop Ricken. Blessing of the 
Bell Tower and Prayer Garden will take place at 5:15 PM.   
Dinner and program will follow at Stadium View.       
Cost: $13.00 per person — Tickets can be purchased on 
weekends after masses or on weekdays in the Parish office.  
 

SINGERS NEEDED FOR  
OCTOBER 15TH ANNIVERSARY MASS 

Come and join your voice with other parish singers to celebrate our 
50th Anniversary Wednesday, October 15th for the 5:30 pm Liturgy 
with Bishop Ricken as the presider.  A special “Anniversary Choir” is 
to be formed for this event. 
We are looking for Middle School through adults.   You don’t have to 
be involved currently with any choirs at Nativity. 
We will have two rehearsals 7-8:30 pm 
Sunday, September 28th  and Sunday 
October 12 in the Church.   
Teresa Schroepfer will direct this “Anniversary 
Choir” and Michael Raught will accompany.  
Please contact the parish office  to express your 
interest or for any additional information. 
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   COMING TO A PARISH NEAR YOU! 
Adult Faith Formation Programs  
The Schedule for 2014-15   

 There are programs presented by the Department of New 
Evangelization and partially funded by the Bishop's Appeal. 
“On the Same Page” is an adult faith 
formation program  for parishes and Catholic 
schools. It addresses what practices have been known to 
work for youth in receiving the faith and how we, as adults, 
might apply these same practices. Here is another one of the 
offerings below at a local parish. 
 

WHEN LIFE THROWS YOU A CURVE 
Date and Location  
October 10, 2014(9:45-11AM) St. Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Parish-  
The good news is that there are young Catholics whose 
faith prospered during the post-high school years; a time 
when religious participation usually declines.  
 
TO REGISTER: Contact Shelia in the Dept. of New 
Evangelization sschaut@gbdioc.org or call  
920- 272- 8276   
DATE:October 10, 2014 
(9:45-11AM):  
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish 
2771 Oakwood Drive 
Green Bay, WI 54304   

NATIVITY (ADULT) CHOIR 
The Nativity Adult Choir has begun but is still in need of new 
singers for another year of leading song at the 8:30 AM Mass 
(2nd and 4th Sundays) Rehearsals are on Thursdays, (7:00-
8:30 PM in Church).  Call Mary Kay Koehnke, Choir 
Director at 494-3860 for more information. 
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St. JOSEPH CENTENNIAL REUNION 
Are you an alumni of St. Joseph School on 9th St. in Green Bay?  Were you a teacher or worked at the 
school in another capacity? Are you or were you a religious person serving St. Joseph Parish?  Are you a 
current or former parishioner?   If you answered “yes” to any of these, you are invited to our Centennial 
Year Reunion Mass on Tuesday, September 30th at 5:30 pm.  Refreshments and an open house of the 
renovated school to follow Mass.  We hope you will be able to join us for this special celebration and greet 
old friends.  If you plan to attend, please let us know.  Sharon-499-4105 lzambrowicz@new.rr.com,  
Betty-920/497-7325 bettyret@hotmail.com, or Marlene-920/432-8840 

PARISH PICTURE DIRECTORIES 
Yes we did it!  

Of the apprx. 800 families that had their picture taken, 
everyone received their FREE 50th Anniversary Picture 

Directory. 
 

Thanks to Carol Smokovich and Judy Schroeder for delivering 
around 75 Nativity Directories. 

 
If you would like to purchase any Picture Directories, the cost 

is $20.00. We have a limited supply available. They make 
great Christmas presents too. 

PRAYER VIGIL FOR PEACE AT THE SHRINE  
 All are welcome to the Vigil for Peace which will be 
from 4 to 5 pm Sunday, Sept. 21, at the Shrine of Our 
Lady of Good Help, 4047 Chapel Drive in New Franken. 
The service will include readings from sacred texts, 
praying the rosary, litany of nonviolence, pledge of 
nonviolence, and literature that connects war, poverty, 
and climate change. The event, sponsored by the 
Sisters of St. Francis of the Holy Cross, coincides with 
International Day of Peace.   

            CALLING ALL WOMEN OF FAITH! 
 
 
Experience God through 'Silence and Sunset' 
  
Refresh your soul in quiet prayer as the sun sets over the Bay. 
Women are invited to "Silence and Sunset," an evening of 
contemplative (quiet) prayer on Sept. 18 at St. Francis 
Convent, 3110 Nicolet Dr., Green Bay.   
  
Opening prayer will be at 7 pm followed by time for private 
prayer, reading, walking the gardens or learning about 
spiritual direction. 

 For more information, contact Sister Laura Zelten at  
920-288-0237 or visit www.gbfranciscans.org. 
   
Opening the Window to God 
  
Finally, a day for women -- by women! "Opening the Window 
to God" is a day of prayer and art for women ages 19 to 45. 
No distractions. No demands. Now, which of your friends 
wants to join you? 

 This event will be on Saturday, Sept. 27, at St. Norbert 
College Parish (Old St. Joseph Church), De Pere. The 
schedule, maps and registration info are at 
www.gbfranciscans.org.  

HELP FOR YOUR MARRIAGE! – If you are having 
difficulty in your marriage, need help communicating or feel 
like giving up, there is help! Retrouvaille helps couples 
through difficult times in their marriages. There are only a 
handful of spots remaining for the upcoming weekend at  
St. Norbert Abbey in De Pere, Wis. Sept. 26-28. For 
confidential information about or to register call  
800-470-2230 or visit Marriage Help 
Program For Couples  

OPEN ENROLLMENT AT GRACE 
SCHOOLS 

New and returning students may still enroll at the 9 GRACE 
schools.  Some classes are full but there is room in many 
classrooms should you still want to enroll.  Please contact the 
school principal for a tour.  Registration & information is 
available at www.gracesystem.org. 
EARLY CHILDHOOD SEATS AVAILABLE 
You are welcome to register your child in any of the GRACE 
Early Childhood Programs during the school year.  Some of 
the schools’ programs are full – please contact the school to 
check out availability of space.  Program options vary by 
school.  Some programs include 2-half-day, 3-half-day as well 
as full-day and all-week options.  Registration is at 
www.gracesystem.org 



LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 
To keep up with the activities at church.  

 
. 

 

When I was hungry... 
Thank you Nativity Parishioners for answering the call! 

 

 

Thank you for pouring LOVE  
(and quarters) into OUR WORLD! 

 
Over 9000 children will be fed as 
a result of the quarter collection  

in the Globe.  Add to that the M&M sales in May and the Social Concerns Commission contribution,  
and Nativity Parish  

has provided funds for  
over 18,000 meals 

FMSC Matching Donation 
Weekend - Sept 27/28 

From Sept 29 - Oct 2, Nativity Parish will join with  
8 other parishes to pack 450,000 meals at the  

Green Bay Feed My Starving Children Mobilepack.  
At 22 cents per meal, our community has committed to 

raising $99,000 to cover the cost of the food packed. 
Check out FMSC.org mobilepack events to see our 

progress! 
  

On Nativity’s final FMSC collection weekend,  
September 27th and 28th,  

all donations dropped into the Globe in the Narthex will 
be matched by an anonymous donor (up to $500). 

Thank you for pouring LOVE 
(and quarters, and bills and checks) into OUR WORLD! 

 
Thank you for pouring LOVE  

(and quarters) into OUR WORLD! 
 

Over 9000 children will be fed as 
a result of the quarter collec on  

in the Globe.  Add to that the M&M sales in 
May and the Social Concerns Commission 

contribu on,  
and Na vity Parish  

has provided funds for  
over 18,000 meals. 

 

N.E.W. SHELTER 
THANK YOU LADIES! 

 
AUGUST 22, 2014 The Nativity Women's Guild Ladies, 
Mary Sevcik, Darlene Eland, Bonnie Frechette and  
Marge Bertolli  SERVED 200 PLUS a delicious, wonderful 
and scrumptious meal at the Homeless Shelter.  And Mary 
Sevcik's Strawberry Short Cake was really a hit! 
   THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR WORK AND EFFORT!  
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HARVEST FEST - SUNDAY, OCT. 5,  
11:30 AM - 3:30 PM 

St. Joseph, 936 9th St., Green Bay 
Mass at 10:30 am.  Cash Raffle, Packers Tickets Raffle, 
Chili, Pulled Pork Sandwiches, Pies/Bakery, Grandma’s 
Attic, Grandpa’s Workshop, Bargain Basement, Book 
Nook, Basket Raffle, Games for adults, teens & kids, 
Music, Darto, Pumpkin Bowling.  Bring the family, a 
friend, a neighbor and come to simply enjoy one anoth-
er, eat some good food, have some fun and be together! 



BAPTISMS 
Parents may schedule their child’s baptism after they have 
completed a two-part preparation program. Call the Parish 
Office at least 60 days before Baptism for interview and 
preparation session. 
 

BAPTISM DATES 2014: 
October 5, November 9 and December 7 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
(Following 8:30 AM Mass—See dates listed below) 
This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament for 
those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK DATES: 
November 30, 2014 
 

RCIA—Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are you or 
someone you know interested in becoming baptized or 
confirmed as a Catholic? For more information about this 
process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352 ext. 206) or email 
natwe@nativityparish.com.  CRISIS CENTER PREGNANCY HOTLINE 

 436-8888 433-9955 

Reporting Sexual Abuse 
 

If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 
of a person who is now under the age of 18 
 by a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer, 
PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL 
AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE DIOCESE. 

 

If the person was abused as a minor 
but is now an adult, 

please contact: 
Jayne Stefanic, 

Diocesan Assistance Coordinator, 
Diocese of Green Bay 

920-272-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free) 
 

We also encourage you to report the incident 
to local civil authorities. 

 

YOU MATTER TO US — 
THERE IS HOPE! 
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